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Bridge For Brains  
Our club scored very well at the annual Bridge for Brains national benefit competition in early May. The 
competition raises much-needed funds for neurological research.  
 
A total of  2,101 pairs from 98 clubs across Australia competed.  
 
Eddie Heinemeyer and David Cowls scored a great fourth place overall with 71.818 percent. They 
placed third among north-south pairs. Doris and Alan Anderson placed a strong 20th among the East-
West pairs.  
 
We fielded 19 pairs in the competition.  
 
Well done to everyone. 
 
Broadwater Challenge 
We recently competed in a head-to-head challenge with the Broadwater club. We fielded eight pairs, 
taking first, fourth and fifth places. A great result.  
 
New member 
Please welcome Michael Molson to our club. Michael swears he has not player for a long time. His 
performances since joining us suggest he is remembering quickly! 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
State of Origin Teams 
Don't forget to register for our State of Origin comp. Put your names on the sheet on the noticeboard.  
 
GNOT Teams  
We will field players in the Australia-wide Grand National Open Teams (GNOT) event this year. If you want to 
form a team and compete, add your names to the sheet on the club notice board.  
 
GNOT comes down to 64 teams which attend the National Final, a four-day event in Tweed Heads at 
the end of November 

 


